Please consider

Donating
to the

Princeton Early Keyboard Center

Princeton Early Keyboard Center is committed not only to providing learning
opportunities and presenting artistic events related to Barogue keyboard music that are
unsurpassed by any educational institution in the world, but aso to making those opportunities
readily available to anyone who wishes to take advantage of them.

This season's concert series, for example, isfree. Rates for lessons, workshops, access to
practice facilities, and so on, are kept reasonable: at or somewhat below averages for music
instruction, in spite of the rarity and value of the antique and modern instruments that the Center
maintains and makes available to students and interested colleagues. Everyone is welcome to
participate in the work of PEKC, and it is vitaly important to the Center that no one be unable to
do so because of finances.

Thisis, of course, achallenge, and PEKC can use your help in continuing to be ableto
fulfill thismission. We take pride in our ability to make very efficient use of resources: money,
time, and space. However, in particular the financial resources are always stretched. Any
contribution, large or small, will be greatly appreciated and will be put to good use, both to
support programs such as the recital series and to support the center's teaching work.

Y ou may mail checksto:

PEKC, Inc.
P.O. Box 385
Kingston, NJ, 08528-0385

and you will receive a prompt acknowledgement.

If you wish to discuss a large donation, an ongoing commitment or pledge, or a donation
tailored to a specific purpose - or just for any questions concerning donating to PEKC -please
phone (732) 599-0392 or send email to

pekcdonations@gmail.com

PEKC, Incisa501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Contributions are tax deductible as provided by
law.
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